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November 6, 1951 

Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2, 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir; 

This letter will confirm your reception of W.C.F.V. on 
October 8, 1951. 

This station does not have a regular test schedule for 
monotoring purposes. 

Thanking you for your letter and interest , I am 

Very truly yours, 

%% Zc9 
ohn H. Wilson,Mgr. 

Chief Engineer 


